

2022 General Election – Post Election Audit Summary

Pursuant to §13-17-505 MCA, on November 15th, 2022, the State Board of Canvassers held the Post-Election Audit Random Selection Meeting to randomly select races and precincts for audits of required counties. The results were posted on the Secretary of State website and emailed to the Counties. The Counties that were required to complete a post-election audit did so and returned the results. The results were reviewed for compliance and to ensure that the correct precincts and races were audited. No discrepancies were found during the Post-Election Audit that exceeded the statutory limits as set by §13-17-507 MCA.